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classes. They are Jim Conlin, Sullivan; Bruc
Douglas, Anmawan; Chuck Griesmer, Normal; Chri
Kieskowski, Chicago; Ralph Kuhn, Wheaton; Gan
Lindemann, Clarendon Hills; Jim Pritch, Vill
Park: Jim Scheltens, Clarendon Hills; Leslie Silkey
Champaign; and Mike White, St. Charles. Thi
office of Chapter Secretary has been filled by
Brother Joe Soling. Brother Steve Sheffer is now
Sergeant at Arms.

A lot has happened to Phi Kappa Crows ove
the long summer vacation. Three of our Brother:
attended the National Convention in Ft. Lauder:
dale and have filled the House with tales of their
educational and exciting trip. They are Ken Al
lers, Al Harless, and Steve Sheffer. On another
note, let me extend congratulations and best wishes
from the House to four Brothers who were mar-
ried since the last issue of G & W. Rich Figura
was married to the former Pat Jones of Pekin, Ill.
Brother Ted Dost was married to the former Linda
Dinicolo of Chicago; their wedding was followed
by a big bash in which a number of Brother's
spirits were soaring as high as Crows on the wing.
Brother Craig Stevenson was married to the former
Linda Dannenberg of Aurora. Steve Sumner was
married to the former Barbara Martin of Niles.
Also our condolences to Brother Dennis Taets who
gave his pin to Barb VanHyfte of Annawan, Ill,

This fall Alpha Chi Rho will be well represented
at the football games in the largest University
cheering and card section, Block I, We hope the
Fighting Illini will have a good year and improve
on last year's finish. Speaking of football, our
intramural team is practicing daily in hopes of a
good season. How well the Crow athletes remem-
ber the softball game at the Undergrad-Alum Picnic
this past August! For the second straight year, the
undefeated Undergrad team trounced the Alums.
This time the score was 16-9; better luck next vear,
Alums! The Purdue Picnic was its usual blast with
plenty of exciting thrills in the ®K-A® softball
games in which the teams split a doubleheader.,

At last Spring’s Formal, Chris Taylor was chosen
Alpha Chi Rho Sweetheart. This fall we are plan-
ning Dad’s Day Weekend in mid-October and
Homecoming in early November. Traditions at
Dad’s Day Weekend include the Pledge Class skit
which is usually a satire about the Brotherhood.

Best wishes to all the Chapters in the coming
year. Let’s make it a year to remember.,

Vic ENCHELMAYER



